WALBERSWICK PARISH COUNCIL

The Minute of an Extraordinary meeting held on Tuesday 19™ March 2019 at 7.45pm in the village
hall.

Present: Councillors Richardson (in the chair), Lewis, Mackay and Winyard. Mary Mitson-Woods,
Clerk.

331/19 Councillor Richardson welcomed Councillors to the meeting.

332/19 Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Bassinette and Sutherland Rogers who
were away and Councillor Sutton who had a prior commitment arranged before the meeting was
convened.

333/19 Councillors discussed a draft response to the Sizewell C Consultation which had been
developed by Councillors Bassinette and Lewis. Councillor Lewis outlined where he had incorporated
amendments received since the document was circulated.

Resolved that the amended document will represent the formal Walberswick Parish Council
response to the Sizewell C Stage 3 consultation. It will be sent to EDF, Suffolk County Council,
Suffolk Coastal District Council, Sizewell Parishes Liaison Group, Rt Hon. Theresa Coffey MP, District
Councillor Michael Gower, Suffolk County Councillor Richard Smith and published on the village
website.

The meeting closed at 8.09pm
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